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June 10th, 1931»

Dean Ira MaoKay, 
Faculty of Arts,
Mo Grill University*.

Dear Dean M&eKay,

Thank you for calling ray attention 
to the letter of Mr* Sharp to Professor Sugars*
We oannot afford to incur this sort of had feeling, 
and I am taking steps to see that something is 
done to prevent it*
and studentships should most certainly he invited 
to Convocation each year, as a matter of course.

The donors of all prises

Yours faithfully,

Princ ipal

is*


